
 
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION 
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCE DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

 
Pursuant to the Surface Waste Management Facilities Rules (19.15.36 NMAC), notice is hereby 
given that the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (“Division”) has received a Surface Waste 
Management Facility permit application, which was submitted to the Division on November 25, 
2020. 
 

Hilcorp Energy Company (382 County Road 3100, Aztec, New Mexico 87401), 
has submitted an application to the Division to construct and operate a new 
centralized Surface Waste Management Facility (“Facility”). The proposed Facility 
is located approximately 12.7 miles northeast of Aztec, New Mexico in SE/4SW/4 
of Section 5 of Township 31 North, Range 9 West NMPM, San Juan County, New 
Mexico. The proposed Facility will consist of approximately 37.8 acres in which 
approximately 17.7 acres are proposed for the remediation of petroleum 
hydrocarbon-contaminated soils and drill cuttings by the method of landfarming. 

 
Pursuant to 19.15.36.9.A NMAC, the proposed application is available upon request by calling 
(505) 469-7486. Any interested person wishing to be placed on a mailing list for notice regarding 
a proposed decision must make their request at the phone number above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


